
Hello School of the Arts students, 

The School of Education will be hosting an “Exploring the Education Sciences Major'' workshop 

on Thursday, May 5th, 1 - 1:30 PM for School of the Arts students to learn how to add Education 

Sciences as a second major! The Education Sciences major has many compatible aspects with 

our school, and the School of Education PAA’s would like to formally invite you to attend this 

informative workshop. This is a great opportunity if you are interested in double majoring, or 

even picking up a minor in Education! Please refer to the attached flyer for more information, 

and the zoom link is here. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Education Sciences major/minor or workshop details, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to the School of Education (educadvising@uci.edu) directly!  

We hope that you are able to attend this informative event!  

Best, 

School of the Arts PAA's 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=a24bd8fd-c696-43d2-a45e-0c3d31e3cdd3&ZotMailId=RJNOJQ6xsQZPGLFpPThBjQ==
mailto:educadvising@uci.edu

